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Editor’s Note 

Dear Journal of Social Sciences readers, 

We are so happy and enthusiastic about presenting the second issue 
of our newly-introduced journal. It is bliss to see such an interest in our 
journal which has been started to issue with international peer-reviewers. 
Moreover, the considerable improvement both in terms of quality and 
quantity of the articles submitted to our journal for evaluation makes us 
happier.  

Besides the increase in the number of our readers, the fact that the 
increase in the number of authors showing interest to our Journal compels 
us to be more qualitative. Furthermore, we believe that the multilingual 
acceptance of the articles have a positive impact on this increase of 
interest.  

Although we would like to publish more articles in the issues of our 
journal; we are able to publish maximum eight articles according to the 
decision of the Editorial Board, due to the facts that we take into 
consideration of our readers and that we do not want to be alienated from 
the journal format. Thus, there are many other articles, which we cannot 
publish in this issue, considering the total page number of journal, even if 
they are approved by our referees. These articles will be published in 
following issues. 

Dear “Journal of Social Sciences” readers,  

Our 2nd issue consists of eight articles and two book reviews, all of 
which you will read with a great attention. I’d like to thank the esteemed 
academicians and researchers who sent articles and book reviews, and also 
the referees who reviewed the articles by spending their valuable time. I 
would also like to thank to the members of Advisory Board and of 
Publication Board, and the staff who contributed to our journal. Hoping to 
meet again in the next issue of the Journal of Social Sciences, I present my 
deepest respects to all of you. 

 

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ragıp Kutay KARACA 

 
 
 
 
 

 


